
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
Pursuant to provisions of Government Code Section 68511.7 and Rule 10620 of the California 
Rules of Court, the Superior Court of California, San Mateo County, provides on Pages 2-3 of 
this notice, for the public comment and review, the proposed baseline budget plan for Fiscal Year 
2013-14.  If any member of the public would like to submit their comments on the Court's FY13-
14 baseline budget plan, written comments must be either delivered, e-mailed, or postmarked by 
Friday, August 30, 2013. Written comments can be sent to the following address:  
 
FY13-14 Budget Plan 
c/o Neal Taniguchi, Director of Finance 
Superior Court of California, County of San Mateo 
400 County Center, 2nd Floor, Executive Offices 
Redwood City, CA 94063  
 
e-mail: ntaniguchi@sanmateocourt.org 
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